
 

 

 

 
The Mountbatten School Carol Service - Tuesday 12 December 2023 - 7.30pm in Romsey 

Abbey 
 
 
 
REMINDERS -  
There will be rehearsals in school on Monday 11 December and rehearsals in Romsey Abbey 
on Tuesday 12 December.  Please bring your instrument for these rehearsals! 
 
Rehearsals on Tuesday 
The rehearsals in Romsey Abbey will begin at 9.45am. 
 
Students travelling on the coach/minibus should arrive at school at the usual time, go to 
registration with their tutor, then meet in the Lantern Theatre building at 9.00am. 
 
Return transport will return in time for school buses.  Students not requiring transport will be 
dismissed from Romsey Abbey at 3.10pm. 
 
Students will need to bring a packed lunch, or money to buy lunch in Romsey, and should 
wear school uniform during the day and in the evening. 
 
 
Carol Service 
The Carol Service will begin at 7.30pm.  Participants will need to arrive no later than 
7.00pm.  We expect to finish at around 8.40pm.  Please arrange for your child's safe journey 
home afterwards. 
 
The Carol Service will be live-streamed.  The link will be on The Mountbatten School website. 
 


